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Washington Public Power Supply System
3000George Washington Way P.O. Box968 Richland, Washington 99352-0968 (509)372-5000

February 27, 1986
G02-86-180

Docket No. 50-397

Director of Nuclear Reactor Regulation
Attn: E. G. Adensam, Project Director
BWR Project Directorate No. 3
Division of BWR Licensing
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Ms. Adensam:

8603040384 860227
PDR ADOCN, 05000397,
P PDR

Subject: NUCLEAR PLANT NO. 2
EHERGENCY CORE COOLING SYSTEM OUTAGE REPORTING

Reference: NUREG-0737, "Clarification of TMI Action Plan
Requirements", November 1980

Item II.K.3.17 of the referenced NUREG requires that a report be
submitted detailing cause,.length, and date for each emergency core
cooling (ECC) system outage. The purpose of this report was to provide
the staff with a quantification of historical unreliability due to test
and maintenance outages. In a phone conversation on February 19, 1986,
Hr. J., O. Bradfute of your staff advised the Supply System that the NRC

Staff no longer requires this information. Accordingly, the Supply
System will no longer be providing the subject report. Appendix B'f the WNP-2 FSAR (WNP,-2 Response to Regulatory Issues Resulting From
THI-2) will be revised accordingly in the next annual update.

Should you have any questions please contact Mr. P. L. Powell, Manager,
WNP-2 Licensing.

Very truly yours,

G. C. Sorensen, Manager
Regulatory Programs

PLP/tmh

cc: JO Bradfute - NRC

JB Hartin - NRC RV

E Revell - BPA
NS Reynolds - BLCP8R
NRC Site Inspector
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